
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
12th September 2020 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Having had a full week back at school, we wanted to give you some feedback on how school has 
been running. 
 
First of all, thank you for adhering to the social distancing rules when you have been bringing and 
collecting your children. Please remember to arrive at your child’s classroom at the designated 
time so that any congestion is kept to a minimum.  We would also like to ask that when you are 
collecting your child, that you are mindful that other classes may still be working. 
 
In class, the children have settled well and are producing some lovely work. The whole school has 
been working on a book called ‘Here We Are’ by Oliver Jeffers and work will soon be displayed on 
the website.  The children have quickly picked up the new routines and walking around the school 
there is a calm, productive atmosphere. 
 
At this time of the year children are prone to illnesses.  With Covid-19 we appreciate that it can be 
very difficult to decide whether to send your child into school or not.  We are following the 
government guidance which is, if your child is displaying one or more of the Covid-19 symptoms, 
please do not send your child into school. The symptoms are: 

 
- A high temperature – this means they feel hot to touch on their chest or back. 
- A new, continuous cough – this means coughing a lot for more than an hour, or three or 

more coughing episodes in 24 hours (if your child usually has a cough it may be worse than 
usual). 

- A loss or change to their sense of smell or taste. 
 

If your child displays one or more of these symptoms, please do not send your child into school. 
Notify the school and arrange for your child to be tested.  Once you have received the test result 
can you please contact the school office as soon as possible. If one of your children is showing 
symptoms, then the rest of the family should self-isolate until test results are received.   
If your child is unwell and is displaying different symptoms but you deem that they are well enough 
to attend school, then send them in as usual. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, understanding and cooperation.   
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Satinder Bains and Petra Sutton 
Joint Acting Headteachers 
 
 
 


